
 

October 14, 2021 
Updated January 3, 2022 

After many years of service, we are shutting down the 
DWRFinancials@det13.com mailbox.  It is old technology and keeps crashing.  We 
want to find better ways to serve the Bar and we found it with bkdocs.us (fka: 
www.13Documents.com).  This service is like those used by chapter 7 trustees. 

 

Please visit bkdocs.us now to sign up for this new and free service. It is ready 
and waiting for your use now.  Directions (a user guide) are available at their 
website, or contact Rich@det13.com with your questions. 

 

Here are a few things you need to know: 

• The old DWRFinancials@det13.com mailbox will no longer function after 
November 30, 2021. 

• bkdocs.us is open for your business now.  Please start using it now. 

• The other Chapter 13 Trustees in the District are also planning to use 
13Documents too, so your new knowledge (and account) will apply to other 
Trustees. 

• Our other general email boxes such as ruskin.orders@det13.com and 
ruskin.stips@det13.com will continue to operate, even after November 
30th. 

• Please sign up for 13Documents and start using it now (did I say that 
already?). 

 
Thank you. 

 
David Wm. Ruskin 
Chapter 13 Trustee - Detroit 
www.det13.com 
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